
From: Petra Dokubo 
Sent: 18 June 2021 13:50 
Subject: Re: 43 Dartmouth Park Road, NW5 1SU 

 
 
We would trim approx. 0.5 meter. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Petra  
 
 

From: Petra Dokubo  
Sent: 17 June 2021 15:58 
To: Planning 
Subject: 43 Dartmouth Park Road, NW5 1SU 

Hello, 

  

I live at 43 b Dartmouth Park Road, NW5 1SU and there is a bay leave tree outside the property 
which has grown too tall and is blocking light for us and our neighbours. 

  

I would like to check if we can trim it or whether we need some sort of permission in order to do so. 

  

I look forward to hearing from you. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Petra Dokubo 

  

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. 
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender 
and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we 
store and process the data we hold about you and residents 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/s-x9CBNZ3H0y6NVtzS2GD?domain=camden.gov.uk

